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August 30th, 2024

Trudeau Elementary First Days of School Update 
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Well, we are close to starting another school year. We will be welcoming our students and staff back on Tuesday, September 3rd from 9:00 am - 10:00 am. During the first few days, we will be looking at our enrollment, checking to see who has returned, who is new to our school and who may have moved over the summer. 

In order to best place students in classes for the 2024-2025 year, we will have students return to last year’s classroom the first week of school. New students will report to the gymnasium and then be directed to a class of their peers. We hope to move to new classes by the following Monday morning. 

The teachers have already completed some extensive preliminary work in setting up the classes for this year considering a variety of variables. We are confident that all changes in our student body will lead to a successful year for each student.  

Remember, school on Tuesday, September 3rd is only from 9:00am -10:00am. Coffee will be provided for parents in the gymnasium during this time so everyone is welcome to stay this morning for the hour.

Starting Wednesday, September 4th, school is from 9:00am – 3:00pm so please ensure your child has a snack, lunch, and water bottle.

See you next week!

Jim Munk
Principal
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